
 
 

 
 

 

    

      

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  11th October 2017 

                                                                                         

Samaritan’s Purse – Christmas Shoebox Appeal – Once again we are participating in this 

appeal.  If you would like to donate a shoebox, leaflets can be obtained from the school 

office and any filled shoeboxes must be returned to school no later than Friday 10th 

November. 

 

Children in Need Friday 17th November - Spots -Friday 17th November will be a non-

uniform day; your child is welcome to come to school in non-uniform or something spotty.  

Children can bring a voluntary donation for Children in Need (NO ONESIES OR PYJAMAS). 

 

Christmas Fair This year the fair will be held at 3.10pm on Friday lst December.   

We will have a variety of different stalls including class stalls where you can buy items  

which the children have made. We will still have some of the old favourites like the 

chocolate tombola, bottle stall, tombola, raffle and Santa’s Grotto.  Any donations for 

those stalls would be gratefully received. NO Toys or Books.  

To help towards supplies for the chocolate and bottle stalls, we are having a non-uniform 

day on Friday 24th November (NO ONESIES OR PYJAMAS). On this day children do not 

have to wear uniform, but there is a cost!! A bottle, some chocolate for the stalls or a £1 

donation per family, this will be used to buy prizes etc. 

                                                    
Christmas Concerts 

Tuesday 12th December 9.15am (am Nursery/Reception) performance for all the family. 

Wednesday 12th December 1.15pm (pm Nursery/Reception, KS1 & KS2) performance for 

all the family 

Thursday 14th December 1.15pm (pm Nursery/Reception, KS1 & KS2) performance for 

adults only  

Entry to the Christmas Concert will only be by pre bought ticket – Tickets will be on sale at 

the office from Monday 27th November 50p.  Two tickets per family. 

Please bring your ticket to gain entry on the concert day, write your name on the back 

and it will be entered into a prize draw.   

Should it become necessary the school will put on another date for the performances. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Wednesday 20th December – Whole school Christmas Jumper or 

your School Jumper. 

 

We know you would like to have photos of your child’s performance but please only take 

photos or video footage of your own child during the concerts.  No photos should be 

uploaded to ANY social networking sites. 

Parents can we remind you that you MUST let school know if you have made different 

arrangements for your child’s collection at the end of the school day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 


